4. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT



SALTAIRE STREET LIVING STREET PROPOSAL

John Brownie, David Millward, Sue Robinson, Russ McGregor and Peter Grey will be in attendance to oppose the design for the Saltaire Street/Marriott Street intersection in the Saltaire Street Living Street proposal. Mr Brownie presented a petition containing 453 signatures requesting that Saltaire Street remain accessible for two-way traffic at the Board meeting on 16 February 2004.

Chairperson's

Recommendation: That the petition requesting that Saltaire Street remain accessible for two-

way traffic be considered in discussion of clause 6.